Re: [EXT] Your APA 2023 virtual poster proposal has been accepted!

Latifat Cabirou <loc0005@auburn.edu>

Thu 5/25/2023 1:38 PM

To:Charlotte Jones <czj0057@auburn.edu>;Brianna Pointer <bzp0065@auburn.edu> Hi Charlotte,

Would you also ask about how to make changes to the authors so you can include Brianna in that?

From: Charlotte Jones <czj0057@auburn.edu> Date: Thursday, May 25, 2023 at 11:00 AM

To: Brianna Pointer <bzp0065@auburn.edu>, Latifat Cabirou <loc0005@auburn.edu>

Subject: Fw: [EXT] Your APA 2023 virtual poster proposal has been accepted!

Hello,

This is the last email I received specifically about our poster. I will keep you posted with the information and deadlines they send. Just a heads up, I did send an email requesting to be switched to in person presentation. We will see what they say.

Brianna and I have started discussing the next steps and are working to get a meeting on the books.

Best,

Charlotte Jones

From: American Psychological Association <noreply@xcdsystem.com>

**Sent:** Tuesday, March 7, 2023 2:16 PM **To:** Charlotte Jones <czj0057@auburn.edu>

Subject: [EXT] Your APA 2023 virtual poster proposal has been accepted!

## **CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn.**



Dear Charlotte,

Thank you for submitting a virtual poster proposal to Division 45 - Society for the Psychological Study of Culture, Ethnicity and Race for presentation at APA 2023.

We are pleased to inform you that your virtual poster proposal, Does Cannabis Use help African Americans cope with Race-Based Stress?, has been accepted. APA 2023 will include many high-quality virtual posters and we are excited to have yours among those being presented.

Your poster will be listed in the official APA 2023 program with the title, author names, and their institutional affiliations. You will receive an email from APA in June with information about how to upload your poster and short video to the virtual platform.

While virtual poster presenters do not need to register to present virtually at APA 2023, you must

register if you wish to attend the rest of the virtual event programming.

If your plans have changed and you can no longer present virtually, please contact the Division 45 - Society for the Psychological Study of Culture, Ethnicity and Race <u>Program Chair</u> and email us at <u>convention@apa.org</u>.

Once again, thank you for your submission and congratulations!

Please pass along this notification to your co-authors, if applicable.

lmage removed by sender.